
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-170 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Agreement with Temiskaming Shores 

Agenda Date: October 17, 2019 

Attachments: Report from MHBC 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Report 209-M-170; 
 
INFORMATION 
 
There is a proposed agreement with the City of Temiskaming Shores for the provision of CBO Services 
until such time as we can get trained Staff.  It should be highlighted that their fee includes travel except 
for water travel which would either be at an extra cost or, when seasonally appropriate, would include 
using our snowmobile. 
 
While the cost of the extra travel is not known as it relates to the permits that are active (and permits with 
water access only do pay a premium), the 2018 budget for wages, benefits and travel in the building 
department amounted to $96,789.  Their price of $50,000 is about half of this amount which provides a 
budget for the by-law enforcement portion of the budget. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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